
MEMO# 5358

November 24, 1993

NOTICE OF MEETING - JANUARY 20, 1994
November 24, 1993 TO: TRANSFER AGENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE NO. 57-93 RE: NOTICE OF
MEETING - JANUARY 20, 1994 __________________________________________________________ The
next meeting of the Transfer Agent Advisory Committee has been scheduled for January 20,
1994. The meeting will be held in Washington, D.C. Further details regarding the location of
the meeting and the meeting agenda will be sent at a later date. There will not be a
meeting of the Committee on December 2, 1993 as was announced at the September 29th
meeting. If you have any questions, please call Justine Phoenix at 202/955-6259. William H.
Smith Justine Phoenix Chairman - Transfer Agent Director of Operations - Advisory
Committee Transfer Agency
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